Port Summer Show Needs Clothing

“Bye Bye Birdie,” Port Summer Show's Pro-
duction, is in full gear with rehearsals held
three eveningsa week for the cast of 60 and
with set construction roaring ahead.

The costume coordinators are busy gather-
ing appropriate clothing for the actors and
the call is going out to the community to rum-
mage throughtheir attics and closets to find
any vintage clothing to lend to the show.

We need 1950's prom dresses and early
1960’s dressy cocktail dresses. There is also a
need fora dress army uniform that could be
tailored for Conrad Birdie.

Do you have summer shirtwaist dresses

with full skirts, crinolines, petticoats, white
gloves, 50’s hats or bermuda shorts?

Can you lend playclothes such as catalina

pants, clam diggers or cropped tops? We also
need 1950'smen’ssuits and sportsshirtsinall
sizes. :
" Ifyouhave any of these articlesand would
love to see them on stage on August 12
through 15, call Pat Blumlein at 8833564 or
Carolyn Hall at 944-7057 or drop them off at
the Schreiber High School auditorium any
Sunday, Monday or Wednesday evening bet-
ween 7 and 11 pm.



